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School of Nursing and Midwifery  

Rosie Evans  

Hi! I am Department rep for Midwifery and CPD in the School of Nursing and 
Midwifery. I attended my department rep training online.  

I have attended the following meetings in my role as Department rep:  

- Rep Forum  
- Education Council 1  

 

Rep Journal Entry  

As midwifery has not had a department representative for several years, there 
were some areas relating to my role that I was uncertain about. The questions I had 
for Elliot and Olivia mostly related to the election and re-election processes for 
course reps and making clarifications about the specifics of my role.  

This meeting was very helpful, and I have organised to speak to my course lead 
next week to get on the same page before induction for the new September 
cohort.’ 


